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PSA/CPSU NSW Bushfire Relief Fund  

The PSA/CPSU NSW has established a $100,000 relief fund for members badly affected by the 2019/20 

bushfires.  

Operating until December 2020, the PSA/CPSU NSW Bushfire Relief Fund will give $1000 to eligible 

members whose primary residence was totally or partially destroyed by fire in last summer's fires. 

Applicants need to have been financial members when their home was damaged. 

Applications will also be considered for other reimbursements for those affected by the disaster.  

To apply for help, contact the PSA/CPSU NSW on 1300 772 679 or at membersupport@psa.asn.au.   

Applications for funds will be reviewed by a committee consisting of the General Secretary and Delegates 

from the Rural Fire Service, the State Emergency Service and National Parks and Wildlife. 

A flier for distribution can be downloaded HERE.  

Whether it is job cuts or natural disasters, your union will always be there for the people of NSW.   
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